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13 December 2021 
 
Dear Jann 
 
NHS GOLDEN JUBILEE REMOBILISATION PLAN 4 
 
We are grateful for the response to our comments on your Remobilisation Plan 4 (RMP4) 
that Carole Anderson provided on 19 November. 
 
As you will be aware, Lyndsay Turner in her capacity as Scottish Government NHS Golden 
Jubilee Sponsorship Manager, has confirmed to Carole that we are satisfied with your 
responses and as such I can confirm that we are now content that your RMP4 can be 
finalised. 
 
Thank you for your efforts in getting your RMP4 developed and in place, and I look forward 
to seeing progress against this during the remainder of 2021/22. 
 
Your sincerely 
 

 
 
TRACY SLATER 
Interim Deputy Director for Health Performance and Delivery 
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